

# **SOAR WINNERS (MAR. 10)**

Preschool - Zaria Albert & Peyton Fagen Kindergarten - Aiden Macias & Raelynn Smith First Grade - Theo Klein & Tenley McGuire Second Grade - Ryker Myers Third Grade - Lexton Fisher & Mila Jaeger Fourth Grade - Lucas Bender Fifth Grade - Xander Myers Sixth Grade - Kearney Greiner

#### **MARCH SOAR ASSEMBLY**

On Monday, Keota Elementary held it's March SOAR Assembly. Monthly SOAR winners were recognized & awarded with treats & certificates from our local vendors! The Fifth Grade was awarded the classroom traveling trophy & played the "Sixty Seconds to SOAR" Marshmallow Toss Game! It was a great assembly to recognize the efforts from our students to be safe, organized, achieving, respectful & responsible!

### **HOOPS FOR HENRY UPDATE**

In our final "Hoops for Henry" update, Keota Elementary would like to say thank you & shoutout our students & the Keota community for their help in raising an alltime best of \$8,3220.02 for the Kids Heart Challenge!

## **Q3 BRAG STATUS**

Fifth & Sixth Grade BRAG Status emails will be sent out by Monday afternoon.

## **IMPORTANT DATES**

3.10.23 - End of Third Quarter

#### **ELP CONFERENCES**

Mrs. Conrad will be available to meet with ELP parents during P/T Conferences on Tuesday & Thursday from 4-6 PM. She will be located in the elementary music room.

#### **PRESCHOOL SIGN-UP**

Keota Elementary is accepting names for prospective 3-year old Preschool students for the 2023-24 school year. If interested, contact Crystial Wright in the Elementary Office via emial at: crystial.wright@keota.kl2.ia.us or by phone at: (641)633-2323.

